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Headteacherɠs News 
 

Iɠd like to start this week by thanking all of the students who donated money to charity in support of 
non-uniform day last Friday. We expect to have raised over £1000 for The Alzheimer Society. One of 
our new societies, the Charity Society, organised the event. Many thanks to them for their hard work 
and to Miss Brown for overseeing their work.  
 
Knowledge is Power 
We have been teaching students in all key stages about meta-cognition over the past half term (see 
photo above). The programme is called ɟKnowledge is Powerɠ. This week we are sending a special 
newsletter about the programme to parents. Please read the newsletter as it will inform you of the   
research and methods your child has been learning about. Also, it contains a reading list of books that 
you can read yourself to learn about meta-cognition and how memory works.  
 
Y11 Football Final  
Next week our year 11 boys will play in the En̉eld Cup Final v Lea Valley at En̉eld Grammar,                      
4:15 kick off.  We are very proud of the team and the whole Highlands community wishes them well in 
the ̉nal.  
 
Timings of the school day  
The timings of the school day consultation period has now ended. Although we are still working 
through the correspondence I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who wrote in. We 
are making several changes to the proposals in light of the thoughts, comments and suggestions from 
members of the school community. I will be attending a meeting of the full Governing Body next 
Thursday. At this point we will ratify the changes for next year. I will then inform staff, students and 
parents of the ̉nal plans for next year.  
 
 
Mr McInerney 

 
 
 


